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How beautiful upon the mountains are the feet of him who brings good news. Is. 52:7

Dear family and friends,

Happy Spring time to each of you!

“Where you tend a rose, my lad, a thistle cannot grow.” 
From The Secret Garden

May we each be tending within our hearts the rose of 
our relationship with Christ with great diligence and 
care. In such an environment, the thistles of sin cannot 
grow or flourish!

The opportunities for training, discipleship, and 
investing in others continue through each season. The 
biggest event for us in March and April was the visit 
from the AFBLS team. They come down from the Bi-
ble school every year to work with the bilingual school 
nearby. It was a large team of 17 people, and Justo was 
kept very busy translating and assisting the team with 
daily logistics. We always enjoy having the whole team 
over to our house for a “Meet the Pillmans” night. We 
have the privilege of sharing about missionary life, 
how to sense God’s will for your life, and other topics 
that the kids ask us about.

Some of you maybe haven’t heard our news yet that 
Patricia is expecting our fourth baby. We are excited 
about this new blessing and we ask you for specific 
prayers for Patricia and the baby. The first trimester is 
especially hard for Patricia with debilitating nausea. 
We are blessed to have Justo’s mom visiting with us 
and helping keep the household running 
until the beginning of June. Hopefully by 
then, the nausea will have passed and Patri-
cia will be back on her feet.

Praises
• Praise for the good time with the 
AFBLS team.
• Praise for Justo’s mom visiting 
and the huge help she is to us.
• Praise for God’s ever-present 
grace in our lives!

Prayer Requests
• Pray for a healthy pregnancy for 
Patricia and relief from the nausea.
• Pray for the upcoming teaching 
events for Justo at the church.
• Pray for faithfulness among the 
young men Justo is discipling.

Contact Information
pillmanfamily@gmail.com

http://pillmanfamily.org
612-208-2081

 
Gifts can be sent to:

Justo & Patricia Pillman
AFLC World Missions

3110 East Medicine Lake Blvd.
Minneapolis, MN 55441

Be in prayer for Justo as he prepares for a special time 
of 
teach-
ing the 
church 
one 
week-
end in 
mid 
May. 
On Sat-
urday, 

he will be 
teaching a workshop on natural family planning, and 
on Sunday, Justo will be preaching on the role of the 
husband in the family unit. Pray that the Lord would 
guide him in all truth.

Blessings!

Justo, Tricia, & family

Justo translating for the AFBLS team
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